
FC 2.5.18 
 

Attending: Ella Spitler, Mario Hernandez, Paul Kayembe, Erik Peachy (Treasurer), Jeremy 
Brenneman (Secretary), Emmanuel Kampanga (VP) 

 
ISO is requesting 1500 dollars for food for their gala. We asked for a revised request with a 
more detailed budget. ($170-250 for desserts). Xenia (The Middle East restaurant) is their 
choice for food. Ticket prices are still the same. They have already paid approximately 300 
dollars for advertising. There was an attempt to pay for everything on the ISO budget but could 
not afford everything they could. The gala will be capped at 160 seats. The location for the 
event is Martin Chapel.  
 
ISO were originally planning an event for $5000 dollars but did not receive enough money for 
that to happen, so they decided on a $3000 event. There are currently over 10 events planned 
before the gala, some of which cost money, some don’t. They attempted to look at a different 
place to accommodate for more people.  
 
The money received from the event will go to UNICEF.  
 
SGA is currently in a position where the rollover fund is being used. We are also concerned that 
the event will cost more than it will raise. SGA has already spent nearly the same amount of 
money in one semester that year’s SGA spent eh entire year.  
 
ISO has one of the largest club budgets on $1500 a semester. This request would effectively 
double their budget. They also already received $200 from SGA from a request last semester.  
 
Full amount 
50% decrease 750 dollars- Mario, Emmanuel  
500 dollars- Jeremy, Eric, Ella 
 
We do not recommend giving the full amount. We would recommend choosing an amount 
between $500 and $750.  


